> OF COLUMBUS

IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TD ALL.

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COURIER
SEPTEMBER, 2019

Greetings Brother Knights,

Hope you all have had a wonderful summer. Our council went into hibernation except for a successful
blood drive held in July. On September 20 and 21, we are sponsoring our annual Intellectual Disabilities
Drive. Volunteers are needed, so if you would like to help, please call Jim Iverson at 312-543-0098 and
sign up for your volunteer position.

October 14t is Columbus Day, celebrating the namesake of our organization. Our councilis planning a
celebration on that day, commemorating 70 years as a council. (See below)

Just a reminder, we meet the first Wednesday of each month at 7 PMin the St. Peter Library on Niles
Center Road. The next meeting will be on October 2.

There will be another blood drive on Sunday October 27 from 8AM until 2 PM. Please come and give
blood and tell your friends and family how important donating blood is for you and for those you help.

At the Novemberéth meeting, our speaker will report on the many successes of the Pro-Life Movement
over the past year and the role that the Knights have played in protecting unborn babies.

1949-“70 YEARS AS A COUNCIL"-2019

All Council members are invited to the 70" Anniversary Party of the Father
Stroot Council to be held on Monday, October 14 beginning at 6 PM. unlimited
pizza, beer, wine, soft drinks and snacks will be on the menu. Wives are also
invited to attend. If you haven’'t been to a Council Event in some time, we would
love to see you! Call Paul Berg @ 847-966-0896 before October 13 toreserve
your place. Only $10.00 per person and you may pay at the door.

See you at the St. Peter School Cafeteria on Monday, October 14th at 6pm.
COME CELEBRATE!

The St. Peter School Cafeteria is in the basement, across from the Chapel.



